
Shasta Union High School District (SUHSD) is providing an opportunity for families to pick up 

two meals daily, (breakfast and lunch for the following day), for all children 18 and under at all 

of their high schools (Including Shasta High, Foothill High, Enterprise High and Shasta Learning 

Center) as well as multiple locations throughout Redding/Shasta County. 

The Shasta Union High School District Superintendent states that you can pick up as many meals 

during this service based on the number of children that are in the car at the time of pick up. All 

meals will be served near the front of the school so they are easy to find and for fast and friendly 

service. This begins on Tuesday, March 17 at all four SUHSD school sites from 11:30 a.m. to 

12:30 p.m. This service will continue until Friday, April 3, with some possible location changes 

based on the numbers of participants at each distribution site. 

SUHSD is committed to providing excellent high quality lunches and breakfasts with different 

meal choices each day including PBJ Uncrustable Sandwiches, Gourmet Deli Subs Sandwiches 

and their Most Excellent Schoolhouse Pizza. Breakfast Items will include Whole Grain Low 

Sugar yet delicious 6 pack Mini Donuts and Whole Grain reduced fat but flavor filled double 

Chocolate Muffins. Fruit, Vegetables and a variety of flavored chilled milks will also be offered 

with all meals. 

Food distribution is Monday through Friday 11:30-12:30 at the following locations: 

• Shasta High School – 2500 Eureka Way, Redding CA 96001 

• Enterprise School – 3411 Churn Creek Road, Redding, CA 96002 

• Foothill High School – 9733 Deschutes Road, Palo Cedro CA 96073 

• RSTEM – 3711 Oasis Road, Redding, CA 96003 

• Saint Joseph Catholic School - 2460 Gold St, Redding, CA 96001 

The University Preparatory School location has been moved to nearby Shasta High School. 

Starting on Monday March 23rd Lunch and Breakfast Meals will be available at Bella Vista 

Elementary School (22661 Old Alturas Rd, Bella Vista) from 11:00 PM-11:30 AM. 

Starting on Monday March 23rd Lunch and Breakfast Meals will be available at Millville 

Elementary School (8570 Brookdale Rd, Millville) from 12:00 PM-12:30 AM. 

For more information please call the SUHSD Nutrition Services Department at 245-2628. 

SUHSD School officials say these high quality and nutritious meals will be available, free of 

charge, for anyone 18 and under regardless of what school they attend. No paperwork 

required. Children must be present in order for meals to be provided. SUHSD School officials 

encourage families to continue to be proactive in reducing the risk of COVID-19 by not 

congregating at the school-site and utilizing social distancing once meals have been distributed. 

 


